
April 14, 2022 

Dear Roberts Annex Families, 

The weather this week has had it all. It has been warm, cold, wet and thunderous.  

Students were amazing getting ready to go outside but a few did not have the right 

outer wear for the day.  It appears we are still not done with wintery weather, 

please make sure your child is ready for being outside for both the short and long 

break at school.  (Despite the weather there were still potions and collections – see 

picture to the right) 

Thank you, Parent Advisory Council! 

What a wonderful Spring Social event this past Wednesday, 

April 13 afterschool.  It was great to see families reconnecting 

over coffee and treats.  Students also were really excited to 

have a school based special event that was outside the school day.  Thank you to 

our PAC team who organized the event, gathered treats and prizes for the 

scavenger hunt!   

PAC adds so much to the opportunities for our students - field 

trips, additional technology tools, special craft supplies, 

supplemental STEM (like High Touch, High Tech Science coming 

in May), Arts (like Young Actors in April) and of course 

community building (Spring Social, Scavenger Hunt…).  PAC is 

looking for more helpers to participate and continue this 

amazing work.   The next meeting is coming up quickly - to join 

in the conversation, meet the community and support where 

you can - watch for the email invite (or get added to the email 

list by sending a note to LordRobertsAnnexPac@gmail.com) 

Have a safe weekend and enjoy each other, 

Elyssa 

 

Upcoming Dates 

April 15/18   Good Friday/Easter Monday – no school 

April 20  K/1 Immunization Clinic  

PAC meeting (6:30)(Zoom – link to be emailed) 

April 25  Professional Day – no school for students 

April 26-28  Scholastic Book Fair 

April 27/28  CSL Events – Early Dismissal for students at 2pm 
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